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Christingle Celebration in Foundation Stage  

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

On Friday 2nd December we will be celebrating Christingle in school with all the Year 

R children.  Please kindly provide a large orange (named) on Monday 28th November 

for your child to bring in to school in order to prepare their own Christingle. We will 

provide the rest!  

 

Christingle really is a fantastic festive experience and we are delighted that 

Reverend Thomas Wharton, will be in school to lead the event for us.   

 

We will be posting photos/videos on Tapestry so you are able to share and talk to 

your child about this event. 

 

Many thanks for your understanding and continued support.  

 

 

Foundation Stage Team 
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